April 12, 1973

Miss Sona Tahmizian

83 Coolidge Street

Brookline, Mass. 02146

Dear Miss Tahmizian:

We are extremely grateful for the donation of $100
made anonymously through you towards our St. Vartan
Stewardship program,

The lapel pin, specially designed for our Stewards
by the noted artist Walter Kaprielian, is attached
to this letter. 1If the donor doee not wish to wear
it, we hope you will as a symbol of stewardship.
Thank you again, and very best wishes.

S8incerely,

JAs aa Jack Antreassian
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